

## Warrenheip Primary School Newsletter

Mob: 0409 821 623 warrenheip.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au No. 28 20th October, 2017

## **DATES TO REMEMBER**

		T
Sun	Oct 22 <sup>nd</sup>	Run Ballarat
Thur	Oct 26 <sup>th</sup>	OHS audit
Thur	Oct 26 <sup>th</sup>	Cricket clinic 9am - 10.30
Fri	Oct 27 <sup>th</sup>	Dads vs Kids footy match and school performance
Fri	Nov 10 <sup>th</sup>	Ballarat Show – public holiday
Tue	Nov 14 <sup>th</sup>	Life Saving Victoria incursion
Wed	Nov 15 <sup>th</sup>	Art Gallery excursion
Fri	Nov 17 <sup>th</sup>	Preparation for puberty (grade 5 / 6)
Mon	Nov 20th	First Aid incursion (St John Amb.)
Mon	Nov 20th	School Council meeting 6pm
Thur	Nov 30 <sup>th</sup>	Grade 5 Sovereign Hill
Fri	Dec 1st	Grade 5 Sovereign Hill

• We are a Sun-smart school: please wear a hat in Term 4!

## **THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:**

"If you love life, don't waste time, for time is what life is made up of."

**Bruce Lee** 

Dear Parents and Community Members,

Many thanks to all of you who came out on Saturday night to support us at the annual Trivia night! The night was a huge success and raised a considerable amount for the school and the Tennis Club. On the teachers table we were very careful not to outshine the rest of the room, so we contented ourselves with coming second last. (That's our story and we're sticking to it!)

The night was a huge effort on behalf of Julie and others and I would like to say a big public 'thank you' to her for her efforts in making this event happen.

Last Friday Livy Parnell competed in the regional finals of the schools athletics championships. Livy placed first in the Triple Jump event and will now go to Melbourne for the Victorian State finals. What a fantastic effort from Livy! We all wish her the best of luck for the

State finals and hope that she is happy with her result whatever it is. Go Livy!

Next week we have a cricket clinic on Thursday morning, delivered by Mark Ryan and organised through contacts from Georgie Wiltsher. I hope that the children enjoy this opportunity.

Next Friday we have the return of the Dads vs. Kids footy match. We had to postpone this last term due to the weather but we are all set to go for next week. We will start the evening with a short performance from the children so that you have an opportunity to enjoy the musical efforts that they put in for Bacchus Marsh earlier this year. We will go straight in to the match itself then, and finish with a sausage sizzle at 6pm. I really hope to see as many parents as possible at this event to support your children's school and enjoy the night!

Two more events have been added to our calendar in the coming weeks. First, we have a

visit from St John ambulance to conduct a series of age appropriate first aid courses with the children. These will be free workshops.

Second, children in grades 5 and 6 will undertake the 'Preparation for Puberty' course, delivered by a school nurse. More information about both these events will come home in due course.

The latest scholastic book club is coming home this week. If you want to buy anything, perhaps starting the Christmas shopping, make sure that you get your orders back to school by next Friday.

Have a great weekend, Arthur Lane